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Date: September 16™, 2025

Village of Pinckney
Notice of Public Hearing

The following public hearing will be held at the regular Planning Commission meeting
on Monday, October 6, at 7:00pm. The meeting will be held in Council Chambers at
220 S. Howell Street, Pinckney, MI 48169, for the purpose of receiving public comment
on a request to divide a lot of platted land in the village limits. The following is a
summary of the proposed public hearing to be held.

The property owner has requested to divide parcel 4714-26-103-052 into two
separate parcels. This parcel is at 10170 Ashton St. The property owner is selling the
split to the owner at 10148 Ashton St, parcel 4714-26-103-053.

The Village of Pinckney will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services,
such as signers for hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed materials being
considered at the meeting, to individuals with disabilities at the hearing upon 5 days
advance notice to the Village Clerk at the 220 S. Howell, Pinckney, MI 48169 or
734.878.6206

Andrea McCall, Village Clerk
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